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The NSW Teachers Federation has directed its membership to take industrial action in the form of
a 24-hour strike on Wednesday 4 May 2022. As a result of the strike, we will not be operating on
that day meaning parents and carers will need to make alternative arrangements for care of
student/s that day.

The department has been negotiating with the NSW Teachers Federation since October last year
to reach an agreement on the new Teachers Award.

The department is seeking a resolution for a new 3-year Teachers Award through arbitration in the
Industrial Relations Commission in early May. The department is committed to securing the
maximum remuneration increase that it can give to teachers. This includes a 2.5% increase in
remuneration for all teachers and related employees which was implemented in January this year.

Thank you for your support and understanding during this short period of disruption.
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